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Dorothy Menasco WS 
}OOOO-O,
From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: Tuesday, February 02,2010 10:26 AM 

To: Jared Deason 

Subject: RE: 01/20/10 Document Descriptions 

Thank you, Jared. Per this e-mail we will do so. 

From: Jared Deason 
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2010 9:57 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: 01/20/10 Document Descriptions 

Yes, move Document 00452-10 to Docket 100038. 

Jared Deason 
Division of Economic Regulation 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
Telephone: (850) 413-6844 
Fax: (850) 413-6845 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 3:33 PM 
To: Jared Deason 
Subject: FW: 01/20/10 Document Descriptions 

Good afternoon, Jared. Please see Hong's message below and advise ifDN 00452-10 should be moved from undocketed 
matters to new Docket 100038. Thank you for your help! 

Dorothy Mm17sc(' 
ChhfDq1uty Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office ('(Commission Clerk 
850c413,ollo 

From: Hong Wang 
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 9:07 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Ann Cole 
Subject: 01/20/10 Document Descriptions 

Dorothy, I've completed my review of the 01/20/10 document descriptions, and will bring the Index to you shortly. In addition to the 
things marked on the hard copy, there is one thing I wanted to mention to you. 

Document 00452-10 (Sunny Shores Water Co. (Mason) - Letter dated 1/11/10 requesting an amendment of current water tariff to 
implement a backflow maintenance program to customers) was filed on 01/19/10, and placed in Docket 100000. Staff later on filed a 
request to establish docket (Document 00489-10) with the same letter attached, and Docket 100038 was opened. However, Document 
00452-10 is still in undocketed in CMS. Shouldn't it be moved to Docket 100038? 

Thanks. 

2/212010 

[J 0 7 4 I FEB -2 Y 


